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USD 217, Rolla Schools

Title 1 Program Evaluation
August 1, 2022

All parents of a student who participated in the Title I program this year are asked to
complete this evaluation page. Your input is important to us and most questions can be
answered with “yes” or “no.” The results of all evaluations will be used for planning and
improving the services offered to students and their families.

Name:
(optional):
Date: School
Program
1. Do you believe you have the information you need to understand the content of what

your child is being taught in the title program?

2. Do you have enough information about the achievement standards expected of all
children?

Do you want more information about the means or strategies used to teach your child?

Parent Services
3. Do you want more information about the developmental levels of
children?
Would you find it helpful to attend meetings with others parents to hear about strategies
parents can use to assist them with their parenting skills in dealing with children or

teenagers?
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Would it be helpful to attend a parent meeting for ideas on how you could help your student
prepare for the next Kansas assessment that she/she will
take?

Communication
4. Were you kept informed about your child’s progress in
school?

If your student took a Kansas assessment last year, did you get the test scores of your
child?

Did you meet with your child’s teachers to talk about his/her progress?

Do you useGoEdustar’s parent access to check on your student’s progress?

Do you call or e-mail your student’s teacher?

Opportunity to Volunteer
Were you given the opportunity to volunteer at the school?
What change would you suggest to improve the Title I program?

Thank you for your input!
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